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PRESS RELEASE 

  

Visit by Ambassador Okada to Grenada 

 

His Excellency Mitsuhiko Okada, Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Japan, 

visited Grenada on February 6 - 7, 2018, to attend its independence celebration. 

 

During his stay, Ambassador Okada held meetings with the Honourable Elvin Nimrod, Deputy 

Prime Minister and Minister for Foreign Affairs, Carriacou and Petite Martinique Affairs and 

Local Government, the Honourable Nikolas Steele, Minister for Health, Social Security and 

International Business, and the Honourable Alvin Da Breo, Minister in the Ministry of 

Agriculture, Lands, Forestry, Fisheries and the Environment to deliver his congratulatory 

remark on Grenada’s 44th anniversary of independence and to discuss ways to further deepen 

the friendly relationship and economic cooperation between the two nations. 

 

Ambassador Okada also visited the Melville Street Fish Market which was developed with the 

assistance of Japanese Grant Aid. 
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Honourable Alvin Da Breo and Ambassador Mitsuhiko 

Okada 

 

 

 Honourable Nikolas Steele and Ambassador Mitsuhiko Okada 

 

 

 

Melville Street Fish Market at Saint George's 

 

  

Independence Parade at the Grenada National Stadium 


